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MCRC News 
 

A new workstation has been added to the MCRC 
clubhouse. This workstation is equipped with Windows 
10, Stream, and Real Flight Simulator Evolution, along 
with a quality transmitter controller. When using 
workstation computers, please follow the MCRC 
Simulator and Computer Guidelines and Rules.
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MCRC’s Upcoming Events 
 

 

 



 
Dave Hasler is looking for any volunteers that would like to 
help during the Dick Coles Memorial Fly-In.  If your 
interested in helping out during this event, please contact 
Dave Hasler at 941-400-6570. 
 

MCRC’s Membership Renewals  
If you haven’t paid your 2024 MCRC Membership dues, it’s 
still time to do so.  Please contact Wayne Smith at  

kamwns@verizon.net, or call Wayne at (813) 621-4051 if 
you have questions or concerns about your 2025 MCRC 
membership.  
 



MCRC’s Monthly Dinner Invite 
No MCRC Monthly Dinner for February.  We will notify you 
when the next MCRC monthly dinner is scheduled. Please 
email or text David Cutaia at dcutaia8453@gmail.com, or 
call David at (952) 465-4609 if you have any restaurant 
suggestions! 
 
                            MCRC Board Meeting 
The next scheduled MCRC Board meeting will be held on 
February 16th at 10:00am. All MCRC members are 
welcome to attend the board meeting to discuss any 
concerns they have with the MCRC board. Following the 
board meeting, there will be a general MCRC meeting with 
lunch being served. 
                                 

MCRC Field Maintenance 
 

Field maintenance is an on-going need because the rainy 
season has caused our grounds to grow like crazy. Joe 
Klein mows the grass twice a week and can always use 
more members to help with field maintenance!  
VOLUNTEERS FOR FIELD MAINTENANCE, INCLUDING 
MOWING, ARE NEEDED, PLEASE CONTACT JOE KLEIN 
IF YOU CAN HELP! 
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Finances 
 

Wayne Smith has reported that the club's finances are in 
good shape. We've welcomed several new members, and 
our financial situation is healthy. Currently, there are no 
plans for dues increase or assessment. Any member is 
welcome to view our financial records upon request. 
Wayne uses "QuickBooks" and our reports are accurate. 
We have sent a reminder email to members with 
outstanding membership dues and will be contacting them 
soon to inquire if they would like to continue their MCRC 
membership. 

For Sale 
 

If anyone has items for sale related to radio control, 
please send an email to dcutaia@charter.net with pictures 
and a description. I will include the item for sale in the 
For Sale section of the newsletter. Maurice Spence 
manages our clubhouse shop. If you need any radio control 
items, please contact Maurice Spence, and he will check 
the clubhouse shop and get back to you with the item's 
price. 

Newsletter 
 

Please email David Cutaia at dcutaia@charter.net if there 
are any topics or information you would like to include in 
the next newsletter(s). 

 

FLY SAFE and HAVE FUN! 


